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December 19, 2019 
 
NOTICE: Update on the appeal of DC By-law 46-2015  
 

On September 10, 2015, Regional Council enacted Development Charges By-law No. 
46-2015 (“the By-law”) providing for the collection of charges to fund the Region’s 
growth-related capital construction programs. The By-law was appealed to LPAT.  
 
In June 2019, LPAT allowed an appeal of the By-law and amended the Schedule A of 
the By-law to reduce the development charges rates for certain services. The Region 
sought leave to appeal the LPAT Decision to the Divisional Court, however such leave 
was denied on November 28, 2019.  
 
The Region is currently working on the process of implementing the court decision; 
Regional staff is working diligently on calculating the refund amount and distributing 
the refund to the development community.  
 
The amended Schedule A is provided below: 
 
 


